
Dear Parent/Carer 

  
Dallam School is holding a selection of tours during the school day to supplement our 
extremely popular open evening event held in September.  
  
If you would like to visit the school during the school day and find out more about what 
we can offer your child in the next phase of their education, please contact Jo 
Mullholland - Head teacher's PA. 
e-mail: j.mullholland@dallamschool.co.uk  
Telephone:  015395 65165. 
  
Tours will take place on selected dates in two time slots. 
Slot 1: 10.10am -11.10am 

Slot 2: 2.15pm - 3.15pm 

  
We look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Yours Sincerely  
  
Rob Surtees  
  
  
Rob Surtees 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 

Dallam School 
01539565165 

07881509769 Direct line  
 

mailto:j.mullholland@dallamschool.co.uk

